
Everence Stewardship University 
Bulletin and e-newsletter announcements  
Lancaster, Pennsylvania   
  
  
Join us for a reimagined Stewardship University – an excellent educational opportunity for 
members of your church and community to learn about and celebrate stewardship and 
financial wellness – now in a half-day format. What better place to learn about finances than 
within a context of Christian stewardship? Please place the announcements below in your 
church bulletins, newsletters and emails to publicize the Stewardship University event coming 
soon to your area. We suggest using the first three announcements for the month leading up 
to the early registration date of Feb. 9, 2023. The final one can be used until the event. 
Thank you in advance for your help! 
  
First announcement  
On Saturday, March 18, 2023, Everence Financial® Central Penn will host a new half-day 
Stewardship University, a ministry partnership between Everence and the local faith 
community. Join us for a Stewardship University that’s Rooted in faith. Reimagined for the 
future. Courses will explore subjects ranging from financial wellness (budgeting, women and 
finances, simple living, and legacy planning) to community impact (cultivating community 
resources and churches helping address the housing crisis) and more. Discounted rate through 
Feb. 9. For information or to register, visit everence.com/StewU. Questions? Contact Lynette 
Morales at 717-394-0769 or lynette.morales@everence.com.   
 
Second announcement  
Stewardship University, a ministry partnership between Everence® and our local faith 
community that’s Rooted in faith. Reimagined for the future, is coming to Lancaster on 
Saturday, March 18, 2023. The keynote speaker will be Peter Greer, President and CEO of 
HOPE International. For information or to register (discounted rate through Feb. 9), visit 
everence.com/StewU. Questions? Contact Lynette Morales at 717-394-0769 or 
lynette.morales@everence.com.  
 
Third announcement  
Stewardship University, a ministry partnership between Everence® and our local faith 
community that’s Rooted in faith. Reimagined for the future, is coming to Lancaster on 
Saturday, March 18, 2023. One of the workshops will explore better stewardship through 
budgeting and financial wisdom – presented by Todd Capitao of Solanco Neighborhood 
Ministries and Denise Wayman of Everence Federal Credit Union. For information or to register 
(discounted rate through Feb. 9), visit everence.com/StewU. Questions? Contact Lynette 
Morales at 717-394-0769 or lynette.morales@everence.com. 
 
Reminder for weeks Feb. 9 – March 12:  
Stewardship University is almost here – March 18, 2023, from 8 a.m. - 1 p.m., in 
Lancaster! This ministry partnership between Everence® and our local faith community is 
Rooted in faith. Reimagined for the future. We look forward to celebrating stewardship and 
learning together! For information or to register, visit everence.com/StewU. Questions? 
Contact Lynette Morales at 717-394-0769 or lynette.morales@everence.com. 
 


